

## HMM-265 Veterans Association, Inc.

January 28, 2022

## Fellow Marines:

It is with pleasure that we announce Tucson, Arizona as the venue for our 2023 reunion.

We appreciate those of you who took the opportunity to express your preference for the location. Tabulation of your responses showed Tucson to be the preferred choice.

Again, we will hold our reunion over the Marine Corps Birthday on November 10th. In 2023, the 10th falls on a Friday, so our proposed dates are for arrival on Wednesday the 8th with departure on Sunday the 12th.

Our meeting planner Don Duszynski and I likely will make the site visit to determine the hosting hotel this spring, depending on how the pandemic progresses. Our goal will be to obtain comparable amenities to those provided by the Astor Crowne Plaza in New Orleans, including the option for registrants to stay for up to three days before and after our meeting at the reunion room rate.

So, Save the Dates! Look for our next communication by late summer/early fall when we have the bulk of the details and a firm schedule in place. Hope to see many of you there.

Semper Fi,

Bob Basye President